
On May 8, 2020, New Jersey will enforce new data reporting 
requirements as condition of Medicaid payment for prenatal care. 
Under new law, prenatal providers must submit a Perinatal Risk Assessment 
Plus (PRA Plus) for all uninsured and government-sponsored insurance  
(i.e. Charity Care, Medicaid, Medicaid Managed Care, Medicare, etc.) patients. 
Providers who fail to submit data for these patients in the PRA Plus System 
cannot be paid for prenatal services.

Family Health Initiatives is a leader in data collection, 
management and analysis. Both capable and agile, the  
agency meets clients’ unique needs by employing a variety 
of tools such as project management, quality assurance, 
dashboard analytics, survey design and community  
assessment.  Learn more at www.fhiworks.org 

Big Change for Medicaid Reimbursement of Prenatal Care

WILL YOUR OFFICE BE READY?

PRA Plus Benefits

•	 Uniform tool collects all clinical and psychosocial  
risk factors that impact pregnancy

•	 HIPAA compliant system 

•	 Provides secure environment for all data transfer

•	 Facilitates care coordination among  
MCOs and agency partners

•	 No charge to providers 

•	 Reduces provider’s paperwork burden

•	 Expedites referral of patients to support services

•	 Improves program evaluation through  
analysis of statewide data set

Learn more about the PRA Plus system here: www.praspect.org

To help providers implement the PRA data system, the state has contracted 
with Family Health Initiatives (FHI) for technical assistance. FHI services 
are offered at NO COST to providers and the agency’s assistance includes 
all aspects of system implementation, navigation and management.  

To avoid the headaches of a rushed implementation, providers are strongly 
encouraged to transition to the PRA Plus well before the May 8th deadline.

Contact FHI for  
experienced and free  
assistance with PRA Plus

Email: pra@fhiworks.org

Phone: 856-665-6000

Online: www.praspect.org

Free Assistance to Implement PRA Plus


